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Welcome Note
Spring is upon us Arnie members, with the wonderful sight of snow drops, 
crocuses and daffodils. Take a stroll around our beautiful church which is 

guaranteed to put a smile on your face and fill your heart with joy for better 
weather to follow. Last term the children produced a super display about 

their pets and other animals they would like to have as pets. It was 
wonderful to see how keen they were to develop this topic with 

photographs, collages and sewing. Already this term our members have 
planted Fairtrade seeds, learnt how to knit and baked some terrific crunchy 

chocolate biscuits.

This Term’s Planning
Fairtrade project, Easter activities - Easter egg hunt, Spring flower topic, 

planting flower & vegetable seeds, gardening, picnic on the beach, Amelia’s 
cheer leading lessons, walks in Ashmeadow - enjoying our wonderful 

countryside, weaving natural resources to create art, dance.

Things we need
Kites, Home & Garden Magazines, Hair brushes and hair accessories (new) Bingo 
game, Chocolate Eggs (small & wrapped) for Easter Egg Hunt, Outdoor gardening 
tools and quoits game for the children to play with, Compost (plenty) plants for the 

garden or any you don’t want anymore, New vegetable seeds.

Thank You’s
A big thank you to Gill Singleton for the Fairtrade seeds, they are now in and

we hope to see them soon.

Contact Numbers: 01524 761159 or 07876 306 365
from 3.00pm - 6.00pm (PLEASE NOTE: Any lateness on collections

will incur extra charges!)


